COX Communications Update (12-21-2023)

In an effort to cut expenses from the Budget, please be aware that the Board of Directors is actively considering cancelling the current COX Communications Bulk Account. This Bulk Account provides communications to your individual units currently, which includes basic cable only.

To clarify, this will not disrupt the separate COX Business account that provides cell service to the Elevator phone. This active phone is required by FL Statute.

We have until Jan. 11, 2024, to cancel the bulk account and at that time, will know more about when COX will come back onsite to reclaim their equipment.

We wanted to make you all aware prior to entering the new year so that way you all can be shopping your communications out if you choose. COX Residential may be a provider to some of you already. Contact them about adding basic cable to your services.

Many owners do not use basic cable anymore and instead stream, using either their smart TVs or their Roku/  Amazon Firestick. These firesticks are a wonderful option if you do not want to invest in a newer TV.

More information will be distributed following the holidays as I hear more from COX regarding the removal of the equipment in your units as well as the overall shut down of the current communications signal.

If you have questions about this, please reach out to management or the Board of Directors.


